
AGL’s Gloucester Community Investment Program - apply now.

The first funding round has now opened.

Join AGL’s online community - YourSayAGL.com.au or follow us on Twitter @YourSayAGL

The Gloucester Community Investment Program offers community 
groups the opportunity to access financial assistance to support events, 
programs and initiatives that benefit the local community.

To learn more and apply for the Gloucester Community Investment Program please  
visit www.agl.com.au/gcip.

Applications close on 31 August 2014.

Successful candidates will be announced within 8 weeks of the closing date.

For any assistance in completing and submitting your application, please call Karyn Looby 
on 1300 799 716 or email Karyn.Looby@agl.com.au.


